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 The ‘Birch Hills Heartbeat’ newsletter is printed bi-monthly 1st and 15th of the month. It is available at 

the following locations: Birch Hills Recreation Office, Lake Country Co-op, Grumpy’s Confectionary, 

Quayle's Pharmacy, and other businesses downtown. Pick up your free copy and share with a friend.    

Send your email address and request to be added to newsletter emailing list to birchhillsrec@sasktel.net    

May 15th,  2020 

  H E A R T B E A T  

MAY issues of this Birch Hills  
activity newsletter are sponsored  
by:   
 
TOWN OF BIRCH HILLS 
 
If you would like to be a sponsor of the 
‘Heartbeat’    newsletter, contact 306-749-
7451/birchhillsrec@sasktel.net. The cost is 
$100 by 3 sponsors ($300/month) for printing, 
advertising and ensuring that the newsletter 
stays free for everyone. 

 Issue 234 



 

2 

 MAY NEWSLETTER SPONSORED BY: 
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Thank You Birch Hills Community! 

Birchview has been treated to such fun visits 
in these last weeks. 

From artists, to birth announcements, even 
horses strolled through town! 

We greatly appreciate your sentiments ☺ 

& Hello from in here! 

Birchview May Calendar 
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ST MARY’S ANGLICAN  Church UPCOMING EVENTS  

279 McCallum Avenue  

Sunday, May 17th Fifth Sunday after Easter 

Sunday, May 24, Sunday After Ascension 

Sunday, May 31 Day of Pentecost 

Please join the Parish of St. Mary's - Birch Hills, St. 
George's - Kinistino and St. James' - Muskoday for vir-
tual Church and Bible Study brought to you over Zoom. 

To receive the link and the order of worship, please 
email Father Jordan at jordan_draper@hotmail.com to 
ensure he has your email address. We are also looking 
into dial-in options for people without internet/cell ser-
vices.  Please call Father Jordan @ 306-749-2229 if you 
are interested.  

Please pass this invitation on to others - all are welcome. 

 

Follow us on Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/bhkmparish 

Birch Hills Public Library  

       

Birch Hills Public Li-
brary Report 

  
Unfortunately we have 
had to close due to the 
COVID-19 Virus. If you 

have any library materi-
al out, you can keep it 
until we open again. 

There won’t be any late 
charges.  If you are not 

able to keep the material 
until we open again, 

please feel free to use 
the outside book drop.  

  
As well, due to the virus 
we have had to postpone 

our Gala until the fall. 
Please check our Face-
book page for updates.  
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The Birch Hills Golf Course opened 
today (Friday, May 15th!  All tee 

times must be booked - NO WALK-
ONS.  Members can book rounds 8 

days out and non-members can 
book 4 days out.  Call 306-749-

2211 to book your tee time. 

If you have any COVID-19 
symptoms, if you have been in 
contact with anyone who has 
COVID-19, or if you have left 

the province in the last 14 days 
PLEASE STAY HOME. 

Please familiarize yourself with the 
Birch Hills Golf Course golfing poli-

cies. 

Like us on Facebook at Birch Hills 
SK Golf Course to keep current on 

future updates and notifica-
tions.  STAY SAFE / STAY HEALTHY 



 

6 

Thank you all for helping me  

- Bike Bob 

RECYCLE 

Please Share your Newsletter with a friend.  

Send request to birchhillsrec@sasktel.net to 

receive the news letter online. 


